
 

 

 
                                                                22 November 2022 

 

Dear Healthcare Service Provider 

 

Notice RE: Heritage Health// Namfisa Court Rulings 

 
It is our great pleasure to inform you that Heritage Health has succeeded in its Supreme Court 
appeal case against Namfisa.  
 
As hard as it may be to believe, the court ruling vindicates the Fund and confirms the position 
which we have always held, that the primary cause for the Fund’s current predicament stems 
from the Regulator.  
 
The Fund expects a substantial injection of liquidity subsequent to the court ruling which will 
support its continued effort to settle the remaining claims backlog.  
 
We urge you to remain patient. We will surely settle what is owed. 
 

Greetings and warmest regards, 

 

 

 

Mrs. Valeria Muchero 

Principal Officer 

po@heritagehealth-namibia.com 
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